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   The NGO Committee on Spirituality,        
                  Values and Global Concerns (NY)
                     United Nations, New York
                                  www. csvgc-ny.org 
April 30, 2013
Dr. Karen Judd Smith, Chair 
Alliance of NGOs on Crime Prevention  
United Nations

New York, New York  10017
Dear Dr. Karen Smith,

It is our great honor and pleasure to invite the Alliance of NGOs on Crime Prevention at the United Nations to co-sponsor the 2013 Week of Spirituality, Values and Global Concerns at the United Nations, which will be held from October 21-25, 2013. The theme for the week is:  “Spirit of the UN: 10 Year Perspective: Sustainable Spirituality at the United Nations.” 

The Week of Spirituality, Values and Global Concerns was created in October 2007 in honor of the 60th Anniversary of the United Nations, and to bring about a culture of peace in which we, the peoples of the world, can address together our common challenges in a holistic, positive and transformative way. The 2013 program will initiate the 10th Anniversary of the NGO Committee on Spirituality, Values and Global Concerns-NY, a CoNGO committee which was founded to provide support for the UN, and to promote the spiritual foundations on which the United Nations was conceived and built. In addition, the CSVGC-NY will be assembling a planning committee for the events celebrating the 70th Anniversary of the UN, and we are extending an         invitation for your organization to join this planning committee. 

This Week’s activities recognize that spirituality and adherence to universal values, such as those expressed in the United Nations Charter and the Universal Declaration of Human Rights, are key to providing solutions to global concerns. Members of the UN community and the public area invited to participate in programs and activities such as panel discussions, group meditations, models of engagement, symposia, artistic performances, exhibits and interactive workshops on various topics related to the theme. 
A highlight of the Week’s events is the Award Ceremony at which the “Spirit of the United Nations” award is presented to members of the UN Community – Ambassadors, UN Staff, NGO and youth representatives, who uphold the founding spirit of the United Nations. We welcome your recommendations of candidates and a nomination form is attached for your use.
While the Week of Spirituality is sponsored by the NGO Committee on Spirituality, Values and Global Concerns (NY), a committee of the Conference of NGOs in Consultative Relationship with the United Nations (CoNGO), we invite other entities to partner together with us as co-sponsors.

It is our hope that this Week will inspire and generate collective engagement in an annual worldwide celebration. We are looking forward to your favorable endorsement of our program, and to taking this journey together to allow the finest levels of human potential to flourish for the benefit of all people. For confirmation, please send your response to me by May 10th, 2013 to info@csvgc-ny.org. Should you wish to discuss your participation, I am available by email for phone: 212-726-1617.

Sincerely yours,

Sharon Hamilton-Getz
Ms. Sharon Hamilton Getz, Chair

NGO Committee on Spirituality, Values and Global Concerns-NY

2013 Week of Spirituality, Values and Global Concerns


P.S. During my absence from May 14-22nd, if you have any questions, you can contact Genie Kagawa at email geniekagawa@yahoo.com, tel. 845-652-0259. 

